
Be Part of Our Research!
IAHA is conducting an important study on the impact of the Aboriginal and  
Torres Strait Islander allied health workforce in Australia. 

What’s Involved?
Having a yarn with us, either in a group with other allied health workers or by 
yourself with someone from the research team, in person or online.

When Does it Start?
Yarns will happen from April to June 2024.

How to join:
Contact Paul Gibson (paul@iaha.com.au)  
or Tara Lewis (tara@iaha.com.au)  

Learn more here 


